
 

 

Pell City Construction Update  

At this time most of the construction work will be taking place during daytime hours. Service will be 

temporarily disrupted between 6-8 am and additional line work will be done throughout the day. 

Upgrade work which could cause interruptions to areas where we provide business service will be done 

during a maintenance window of 4-6 am. 

 

Streets scheduled for upcoming construction: 
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*Specific street locations are subject to change. We will email existing residential customers with 

changes and details.  Business customers will be notified by letter.  


